
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – February 9, 2009 
 

 

Present:     Harry L. Reid, Richard Bielefield, John J. Strasser 

                  Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:      None  

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Town Offices will be closed and the Selectmen will not meet on Monday, 

February 16
th

 in observance of Presidents Day. 

 

The Selectmen completed the 2009 budget prior to the evening’s budget hearing. 

 

The Selectmen signed the MS-5 as completed by the auditors. 

 

The Selectmen signed and Intent to Cut Wood or Timber for Margaret Connors, Map 

214, Lot 23.  

 

The Selectmen reviewed a new septic design as submitted for Hubert Hawkins IV for 

Map 204, Lot 6.17 on Valley Vista Road. 

 

The Selectmen approved a permit for Michael O’Dwyer for the removal of two sheds on 

his property located on Map 230, Lot 21.1 – Dyke Road. 

 

MR. STRASSER made a motion to accept the minutes of February 2, 2009 seconded by 

MR. BIELEFIELD.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by MR. REID the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM and the Selectmen 

opened the Budget Hearing downstairs.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, 

February 23, 2009 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 

 


